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March 27, 2017 
 
One 2 One Marketing Inc. 
12101 12th Ave. S. 
Burnsville, MN 55337 
 
Dear Elaine Grundhauser: 
 
This letter confirms receipt of your annual No Change Affidavit and supporting 
documentation.  
 
The Minnesota Unified Certification Program (MNUCP), in compliance with 49 Code of 
Federal Regulations Part 26 (49 C.F.R. §§26 et seq.), is pleased to inform you that your 
firm’s information has been reviewed and approved by the MNUCP Certification 
Application Committee. Your firm’s Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) certification 
will remain valid for another year.  
 
The DBE Directory, located at www.mnucp.org, will continue to list your contact 
information and will include the following NAICS codes and description of services 
performed: 
 
453998 All Other Miscellaneous Store Retailers (except Tobacco Stores) 
 
Business Description:  
 
Promotional products, recognition, awards, points, years of service, safety, anniversary, 
programs, incentives, ROI, training, company store, e-store, promote, motivate, 
recognize, promotions, product. 
 
As a DBE, you have the responsibility to comply with all aspects of 49 C.F.R. Part 26; 
maintain an accurate mailing address and phone number with the MNUCP, promptly 
return all solicitation inquiries; and participate, when able, in construction-related or 
business-related workshops, conferences, and seminars organized by the MNUCP. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tracey Jackson at (612) 349-7695. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Wanda F. Kirkpatrick 
Director of the Office of Equal Opportunity 
Metropolitan Council 
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